SWOSU Students Plan Employee Appreciation Week

04.04.2013

Southwestern Oklahoma State University Staff.Administration.Faculty Appreciation Week is planned April 8-12 on the Weatherford campus.

The Collegiate Activities Board (CAB) facilitates the annual appreciation week.

Davie Owen, CAB member and intern in the Dean of Students office, said SWOSU employees will receive special surprises throughout the week and activities will conclude with a pizza luncheon in the Memorial Student Center Ballroom from 11:30 a.m. - 1:30 p.m. on Friday, April 12. During the meal, approximately at 12 noon, CAB will present the Brandy Awards to the faculty, staff and administrator of the year as chosen by the students.

For more information, contact Owen at 580.774.3767.